
Call for donations
In the first phase of the fundraiser for the 
Sally Walker Conservation Fund, we target 
three objectives.

(i) The Sally Walker Lifetime Award for 
Conservation — The first award is proposed 
for 12 October 2020 on Sally’s birth 
anniversary.

(ii) The Sally Walker Training Programme in 
Conservation Biology and Application 	 — 
The first workshop to train young biologists 
and foresters is planned for 	 the third week 
of March 2020.

(iii) Communicating Science for 
Conservation through innovative education 
programs — A series of outreach programs 
for the rural kids in the districts adjoining 
the Western Ghats in Tamil Nadu are being 
planned for in 2020.

We solicit your generous contributions to 
the above activities of your choice.  Please 
log onto our website www.zooreach.org and 
click on the SWCF page for information on 
how to donate.

You can also click here to go directly to the 
donation page.

Donations by Indians
Donations by non Indians

In case you wish to know more about 
the Sally Walker Conservation Fund, 
please contact Dr. Sanjay Molur by email 
<sanjay@zooreach.org> or by phone +91 
9677822997.
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